August 15 Drummond Historical Society Monthly Meeting Wednesday, August 15, 2012
Attendees:
Karen Watters, Les Watters, Ruth Ann Unseth, Patsy Larsen, Velma Volk and Rodger Larsen

Minutes Reports
Minutes of last meeting on Drummond Website: Rodger moved the minutes be approved and Les seconded. Mo-
tion carried.

Ruth Ann reported that she had distributed the July actuals to attendees. Les asked if it was known what the costs
will be on the bell project. Rodger had been thinking that, once the display is up, the Drummond Museum may
want to issue a fund raising letter to all members describing the bell project along with photos and request members
make a donation to cover costs. The total of costs incurred with the bell structure will be borne by the Museum.
Costs associated with the patio and sidewalk will be shared between the Museum and the Drummond Library. The
Library may take on costs of two benches and two planters — although the Drummond Library Board of Directors
may ask the Drummond Museum Board of Directors to share some of the costs. Patsy moved the Treasurer’s Re-
port be accepted and Les seconded.

Old Business
Church Display — Ruth Ann said the display has been completed.

Church Bell — Rodger said Wade Spears will be back this week to work on the shingles that have now been deliv-
ered. Wade will donate his time on replacing the shingles on the log display roof to match those of the bell roof.
Plaque Display — Rodger has been talking to Mark regarding outdoor signage for the bell display.
Need a new photo for Museum Thank You notes — possibly use the bell when it is completed.

Firemen’s Display — Les said he and Rodger would complete putting up a wall between the children’s area of the
Library and the display area at the back of the Museum. The wall has been approved by the Drummond Fire In-
spector. Some of the photos in the Firemen’s display have not been sticking and Les & Rodger believe it may be
due to the semi-gloss used on that wall. Some photos are now stuck up with small pins. Les will be repainting the
wall when he paints the wall being erected now.
The new wall will be a new display board with possibly more Firemen photos or move the Forestry Fire
Fighting Display to that wall and continue with the Drummond Firemen’s Display where it is now.

NW Regional Meeting — Karen reminded attendees the meeting is Monday, September 17 in the Drummond Civic
Center. The meeting is hosted by Drummond Historical Museum and the Cable/Namakagon Historical Museum.
We discussed lunch to serve and Velma suggested what her church serves — salad greens with garnishes separate and
mini Kaiser buns with sandwich items separately. Guests can then make their own salad and sandwich as they wish.
Karen will set up a meeting with Cable members to make a decision on lunch and assign coverage of items.

New Business

Computer Update — Patsy said not going to order Microsoft 8 until at least 1 quarter 2013. Post Meeting Note —
Patsy had a conversation with Craig Miller of Complete Computer Solutions and he suggested waiting until the end
of 2013 or even into 2014 so that bugs will be worked out of issue 8.

Put up Bartlett Clothing Display — August 31. Post Meeting Note — Changed to September 4 at 1:00 pm.

BCHS Report — Karen said the next meeting is September 10 at Cornucopia — Green Shed

Motion to adjourn by Les with second by Rodger. Motion carried.

Patsy Larsen, Secretary



